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TOWN OF HEBRON, NH 

PARTIAL PROCESSING OF ABSENTEE BALLOTS 

FOR THE 

NOVEMBER 3, 2020 GENERAL ELECTION 

Pursuant to a recent change in the New Hampshire Elections Laws of 2020, Chapter 14, 
absentee ballots received at the Hebron Town Clerk's office on or before Saturday, 
October 31, 2020 will be partially processed on: 

Date: Saturday, October 31, 2020 
Time: 1:00 p.m. 
Location: Second Floor Meeting Room, Town Office building, 7 School Street, Hebron 

Per state law, the process is open to the public. 

The Town Moderator, the Town Clerk, the Deputy Town Clerk, and a Supervisor of the 
Checklist will be conducting the preprocessing as follows: 

1. Opening of the outer "return" envelope. 
2. Announcing the voter's name. 
3. Allowing an opportunity for a challenge of the ballot. 
4. Examining the affidavit on the outside of the inner envelope, and reattaching the 

absentee ballot application form to said envelope. 
5. Making a notation on the official checklist to help facilitate the processing of the 

ballot on Election Day. 
6. Securing the unopened inner envelope until final processing on election day. The 

INNER ENVELOPE (containing the Absentee Ballot) WILL NOT BE OPENED UNTIL 
THE ABSENTEE BALLOT PROCESSING TIME ON ELECTION DAY. 

If an absentee ballot is rejected during partial processing (i.e. the affidavit is not 
properly executed, the affidavit is missing or not signed), the Town Clerk will contact the 
voter to allow the voter an opportunity to cure the defect before or on election day. 

Roger Larochelle, Town Moderator and Tracey Steenbergen, Town Clerk 


